Date: 18-04-2024

Notice Regarding Exam Postponement

Dear Students,

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we regret to inform you that the upcoming

examination has been postponed.

We understand that this change may inconvenience some of you, however, this
decision has been made in the best interest of all students to ensure a fair and

smooth examination process.

Please take note of the following details regarding the postponed exam:

Original Date New Date
20-04-2024 22-04-2024
22-04-2024 23-04-2024
23-04-2024 24-04-2024

All other details regarding the examination, including the time and seating

arrangement remain unchanged.

We kindly request all students to make the necessary adjustments to their

schedules and ensure their presence on the revised examination date.

Sincerely, OAL
W
l%r B. R. Bomabde]
Controller of Examination
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